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Comments: Dear Lolo NF,

 

Regarding the State line trail near Heart Lake: I oppose the wilderness designation that will close the state line

trail to summer bike access.  The recently released plan from the Nez Perce-Clearwater NF recommends the

Stateline Trail be managed to allow summer bike travel. I urge the Lolo NF the portion of the state line trail on the

Lolo NF in the same way to keep this historic high alpine ride open to non-motorized bicycle use.

 

I support the management plan for the Lolo Creek area and the Cube Iron Roadless Complex that preserve

primitive characteristics while allowing bike access.


